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Holiday Circular 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Subject: School Closure on the occasion of Ram Navami 
 
 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to inform you that the school will be 
closed tomorrow, Wednesday, April 17th, 2024, in observance of Ram Navami, as per 
Government Orders. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to us. 

 
 
Vikas Yadav 
Academic Director 
Dronacharya Sr. Sec. School 
 
 


